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Head Teacher’s Welcome

Dear parents & carers,

Welcome to this special edition of our school
newsletter.

We are delighted to announce that we have, once
again, been nominated for a  Music Mark award.
Our nomination was made by Northamptonshire
Music And  Performing Arts Trust (NMPAT), in

recognition of our commitment to high quality
music in the school.

We are delighted to receive this award again and
this special newsletter will help  you to understand
why we place such importance on music.

Vicki Masters  Headteacher
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